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 December 9th 6:30-11:00pm 
Adult Casino Holiday Party 

Casino Night!!! 
Bring your good luck charms for: 
Poker, Blackjack, Roulette, Craps 

 

There will be Dancing, Raffle Prizes,  
Cocktails, Hors D’oeuvres and Dessert 

Please RSVP by December 2nd 
$45.00 for members and $60.00 for guests 

 
 

 
 
 
December 2nd 2:00-4:00pm 

Children’s Holiday Party 
Snacks, arts and crafts 



Board of Directors: 
Emil Abelaf                                President            
Todd Myers        Secretary  
Johney Han                              At Large 
Dirk Leone                At Large 
Lisa Schertler                               At Large 
Linda Cleveland                            At Large 
Mike Branch                                 Treasurer 
Next Board meeting will be on November 13th, Mon-
day, in the  clubhouse at 7:30pm.  

OFFICE HOURS: 
 M-Sun...8am-11am & 3pm-6pm 

Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 

(408) 739-3833 

 

It's The Time Of Year To Save $$$… 
 

...by pre-paying Fairbrae’s monthly dues for the year 2018. Members who pre-pay 
the entire year by December 20th, 2017 will receive a savings of $72.00. Send a 
check in for $1,128.00 (full amount would be $1,200.00 if paid monthly) and  
receive the discount. 
 

Hurry, you only have until Dec. 20th to prepay dues. 

Boutique at Fairbrae on Dec. 3rd. 

The French Boutique will be from 10am to 6pm. 

Please come for brunch with see many cute Christmas items for sale. 

Manager’s notes: 
 

1) We are repairing some wood rot along the outside base of our clubhouse, work will begin 

in the next week. 
 

2) Our additional water/bottle filling fountain will be installed by the tennis court gate  

entrance. 
 

3) We are currently taking quotes to have the cement repaired around the pool deck. 
 

4) Our pool lift is now out on deck per ADA compliance, please talk to your children about 

not touching, sitting or playing with the lift. If  you need to use the lift for pool access please 

contact the office. 
 

5) We have new, larger signs around the club, please take notice as they pertain to rules and  

regulations concerning everyone’s safety.  
 

6) We are also adding a shed in the corner of the club over by the tennis courts and diving 

board. The shed will give us much needed storage for tennis and pool equipment. 

 

Thank you again for a safe summer this past season, 

Steve 


